
 
 

ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL REPORT 
May 18, 2015 

 
 

Jody Maanum of the Morris Special Ed Coop spoke about Fastbridge, which will be replacing AIMS next year at 
the April 21st Staff Meeting. 
 
The preschool field trip to Brookings Children’s Museum took place on April 24th. 
 
Teachers discussed the May Character Theme for the month which is Fairness. 
 
Elementary Students & Staff saw the movie Home on May 1st as the AR Reward for the year. 
 
Preschoolers were done for the year on May 6th. 
 
The First Grade Mothers’ Day Program was held on May 8th @ 2:00. 
 
Sixth grade orientation at the High School took place the morning of May 11th. 
 
Spring Aims Testing will be completed at the elementary and colony schools on May 14th. 
 
The first and second grade hospital field trip will be on May 14th. 
 
The School of Fish Seminar will be held at the Clinton Memorial Building on May 14th. 
 
The Elementary Spring Concert will be on May 19th at 7:00. 
 

All library books are to be turned in by May 20th.  The last day for AR Testing is May 22nd. 
 

The sixth graders are scheduled to go on their Twin Cities Field Trip on May 22nd. 
 
Fourth Grade will visit the Big Stone County Museum on May 27th. 
 

The annual awards ceremony will be held in the gym at 9:00 on May 28th. 
 
The School Patrol Roller Skating Party will be at Sioux Historic on May 28th. 
 

Kindergarten Graduation is at 2:15 on May 28th. 
 
Teacher grade and room assignments have been made for next year. 
 
Interviews for the open Elementary Teaching Position are in the process of being scheduled. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


